
 

 
 

March 2018 

 

Thornton Primary School  Gala 
 

Thornton Primary School and Thornton United Football Club are jointly hosting a day of football and fun on  

Saturday June 30th 2018 at Thornton Primary School 

As a local business owner / member of the local community, we wondered if you would like to support our 

event either by having a stall on the day or making a very welcome donation of an item that we can use on the 

day in our raffle or as a prize etc. We are also looking for any local musicians / bands who may like to attend on 

the day. 

Stalls are available for a donation of £20 but there are limitations to what external stall holders may sell so as 

not to double up on what has already been organised. Having said that, we welcome any community 

involvement and would happily discuss this with you. 

We are also looking for extra people power in helping to run the event, either on a stall, setting up, clearing 

away, etc.  

We are hoping to run a talent show on the day with the children and also very interested to hear from any local 

musicians who could help with judging and possibly perform some of their own music – we have one local band 

who is interested and it would be great to see more…. Our next planning meeting is Friday 20th April so if you 

are interested in supporting the gala, please let us know by emailing or telephoning the school on the address 

at the top of this letter. Please leave some contact details so that we can get back to you. 

We cannot do this without local support and very much look forward to working in partnership with you.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

Liz Davison - Headteacher 

 

 


